
Alumni Weekend! 

June 23-26, 2022 

Greetings! 

Sledding on Bon trays. Soapbox. LC-TV. Fire Alarms. The Rusty Nail. Burning popcorn. Fire 

Alarms. SunBurn. 72-hour Film Festival. Fire Alarms. Ice cream for every meal. Huge cookies at 

the Plattform. Fire Alarms. Bento Bar and Black Bean and Rice dish. Fire Alarms. 

20 years have passed! How’d that happen? Let’s get together and reconnect! All of these great 

memories wouldn’t have been possible without all of you (and yes, we are especially looking at 

those who set off the building alarms by leaving the residence halls’ doors propped open). 

For some of us it will technically be year 21 and 22 since we graduated but since the pandemic 

interfered with our official years, we will celebrate this year - TOGETHER! The classes of 2000, 

2001 and 2002 will celebrate together. 

Reconnect. Remember. Revisit. We invite you to join us at Alumni Weekend 2022 next June. 

Interested? Follow these simple steps: 

1)      Volunteer to help plan the party! Our fearsome planning group needs more help. 

Contact our staff reunion coordinator, Lindsay Woodward ’23 at 503-768-7934 or 

reunions@lclark.edu for more information. 

2)      Get Connected! Check out the Alumni Weekend website: 

go.lclark.edu/college/reunions. Did you know all our yearbooks are online, too 

(go.lclark.edu/alumni/yearbooks)? 

3)    Register! Block out June 23-26th in your calendars and we’ll see you on campus. 

You won’t want to miss our reunion reception, beautiful morning Tryon Creek Park hikes 

or your chance to meet Lewis & Clark’s 26th President Robin Holmes-Sullivan. 

If you want more updates on Alumni Weekend be sure to follow the Alumni Social Media 

Accounts: 

     Facebook: Lewis & Clark College Alumni 

         Instagram: @lc.alumni 

See you soon! 

Stephen LeBoutillier ‘00, Aaron Whiteford ‘00, Rocky Campbell ’00, Rebecca Holt ‘01, Alana 

Ruprecht ‘01 


